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I have served as Membership Secretary of PACTA BC for the past eleven years.

Membership on December 31, 2022

Adult 31

Youth 01

Professional 25

Supporting 0

(Supporting members reside outside of British Columbia.)

Through 2022 we welcomed six new Professionals Members.

Welcome to Stacy Wilson, Lisa Eagleton, Rebecca Harsell, Amanda Glickman,

Michelle Bittel, Christine Heal, and Liz Gaige.

By choosing a PACTA BC professional to work with, you can be confident they will have your animal's best

interests at heart and will be using only humane and ethical methods.

Respectfully submitted,

Candy Milliard

Membership Secretary


